
 

 

FFWPU UK: Reflections On UPF's 1-Day Seminar On Principles Of Peace 
 
Michael Balcomb 
January 25, 2023 
 

 
 

"It was a huge effort to come down to London this time. We had a mixture of VIP's, close friends and 

young people. It was worthwhile because of the clear, practical presentations which allowed people to 

connect with the Principle and True Parents in a very real way. The ballroom is also a beautiful venue, 

and it is a chance for people to meet others, and see the bigger picture. We had good feedback about the 

presentations, the food (with young people serving), and making new friends. The discussion groups were 

a great idea, allowing a variety of experience, and for everyone to make a contribution. The time 

management was good, particularly finishing on time, when we have such a long day and journey." 

- David and Patricia Earle 

 

  
 

"What a wonderful explanation. Easily understood and thought-provoking. Thank you." 

- Parvin S D 

 

"Hybrid programs are more demanding - with two audiences and more technical needs. It seems that both 

audiences had good experiences. All those that I spoke to seemed to have really valued the content. I 

think the format we had worked well - with Margaret's introduction; our alternating lectures; discussion 

groups after each session; and the blessing 'toast' at the end. I was happy that we kept time and finished on 

schedule." 

- David F-H (event speaker) 

 

"Thank you for the lovely lunch and inspiring day, special thank you to Margaret for your determination 

to keep me there after lunch, you are in my heart always, I enjoyed every moment. Thank you to all who 

worked on the awesome lunch." 

- Nikki D P 


